
   
 

    

   

         MATERIAL DISCLOSURE 

   
 

Company Name    : FORD OTOMOTİV SANAYİ A.Ş. 

Phone  / Fax    : 90 262 315 5000  

E-mail      : yatirimciiliskileri@ford.com.tr 

Investor Relations Department  : 90 216 564 7499 – 0216 564 7495 

Date      : 22 May 2015 

Subject : Resuming the Manufacturing Operations in Gölcük and 
Yeniköy Plants 

 
 

 
      To Borsa İstanbul Chairmanship 

  
 

It was announced in our Material Event Disclosure dated May 20th 2015 that, due to the parts 
supply shortage caused by labor actions in some automotive suppliers operating in Bursa region, 
manufacturing operations in Gölcük and Yeniköy Plants had been temporarily suspended. 

 
 Since the part supply problem is resolved, manufacturing operations have started in Gölcük and 

Yeniköy Plants effective from May 21st 2015 night shift. 
 
 

This statement has been translated into English for informational purposes. In case of a 
discrepancy between the Turkish and the English versions of this disclosure statement, 
the Turkish version shall prevail.      

 
We affirm that the disclosure above is in accordance with the provisions of the Capital Market 
Board’s current Special Case communiqué, it reflects all the information we collect about the 
subject, and this information is consistent with our records and documents. We spend utmost 
efforts in order to obtain complete and correct information about the subject and claim full 
responsibility for these disclosures. 
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